Contact: Town of Sandy Creek 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE						Aug. 15, 2024


Skinner Road bridge closed in Town of Sandy Creek

[bookmark: _Hlk65849758]TOWN OF SANDY CREEK – The Town of Sandy Creek has announced that a bridge on Skinner Road between Hadley Road and Wood Road has been closed until further notice due to damage caused by recent flooding.

	The bridge is deteriorating and is unsafe. The town has funding to replace it and the work is scheduled to begin in Spring 2025.
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